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Welcome to the Alaska Grown Source Book - your resource for local food and farm prod-
ucts. We have listed all farm and ranch operations that have provided their information.

The Alaska Grown Source Book provides information about statewide resources and
contacts relevant to Alaska agriculture. You will first find a list of statewide CSA & U Pick
businesses, followed by a list of farmers markets broken out by regions, corresponding to
the map at left. The balance of the book is dedicated to individual farm listings, organized
by region and alphabetized by farm name.

We hope you enjoy the Alaska Grown Source Book and find this directory to be useful. We
encourage you to become an active Alaska Grown buyer, looking for the logo in grocery
stores, at farmers markets and in your favorite restaurant.
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Dear Alaskans,

As citizens of this great state, we have the unique opportunity to
enjoy a bounty of natural resources available to us. It may be
landscaping our yards using locally grown plants, eating fresh,
local foods, or providing high-quality hay for our livestock.
Products grown locally are plentiful and support our
communities, economies, and Alaska’s natural resources.

The Alaska Grown Source Book offers Alaskans a resource for
locating Alaska Grown products. This guide provides '
information on everything from growing peonies to sustainable I
living or locating a farm for fresh produce. It is important to r
know where our food comes from and how our food is grown.

By looking for the Alaska Grown symbol, you can guarantee that you are supporting fellow
Alaskans in producing high-quality, local products.

We continually encourage the consumption of Alaska Grown products in schools and
restaurants. We are thankful to see Alaska Grown products on store shelves throughout the
state and for the increase in farmers’ markets in communities all across Alaska. This year we
were proud to serve Alaskan Grown food at the Governor’s Family picnics throughout the
state.

We are grateful for your commitment to supporting Alaskan farmers and processors. I
encourage you to look for the Alaskan Grown symbol when shopping ot dining out —
“Look, Ask, and Buy” Alaska Grown!

Best regards,

SeuRncll

Sean Parnell
Govetnor
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